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April 4, 2013 
 
Barrie L. McKay      
Questar Gas Company    
P.O. Box 45360   
Salt Lake City, Utah  84145-0360    

RE: Docket No. 08-057-11, “In the Matter of the Investigation and the Consolidation of 
Dockets of the Formal Complaints against Questar Gas Company Relating to Back-Billing” 

Dear Mr. McKay: 
 

On December 5, 2012, in accordance with the December 3, 2008, Order Approving Settlement 
Stipulation with Modification in Docket No. 08-057-11 (December 2008 Order), Questar Gas 
Company (Questar) filed a Meter and Transponder Inspection Program Final Summary Report 
(Report).  On January 31, 2013, the Division of Public Utilities (Division) filed a memorandum 
containing its review of the Report. 
 
Additionally, on March 27, 2013, in response to an amended action request dated February 13, 
2013, the Division filed the results of its audit conducted pursuant to the December 2008 Order.  
During the audit the Division reviewed accounting entries and supporting documents.  The 
Division also discussed the Report in detail with Questar.  The Division concluded Questar’s 
responses to the Division’s data requests, the review of accounting documents, and the filing of 
the Report meets the Commission’s requirements and that no further action is required in this 
docket.  The Division recommended the Commission acknowledge the Report as meeting the 
Commission-ordered requirements and that no further action is necessary.   
 
The Commission has reviewed Questar’s Report and the Division’s review of the Report and 
results of its audit.  The Commission concludes the Report and the Division’s associated review 
and audit satisfy the requirements specified in the December 2008 Order. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
     
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary
D#243144 


